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So I go through the process to get my concealed handgun license to protect my own 

and family. Now you politicians want to make it hard for me to carry a certain 

locations? This is unacceptable. There’s already rules written down where we are not 

allowed to carry. Once again, this, law will do nothing to protect the average 

American citizen. All these laws go after the average Law abiding citizen. It has 

nothing to do with a criminal that absolutely does not follow any laws. Once again,   

“Bruin decision” has destroyed the foundation that gun control has been based upon 

30 40,50 years! So I would really appreciate our state politician. Stop violating our 

rights.. Thank you. 


